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Since this is a wildlife agency it makes sense to follow the wildlife population in 

forming its makeup.  River Systems are a better model to base wildlife decisions on 

rather that the human population base.  This will also provide a more diverse 

representation of Oregon.  I'm a 74 year resident  

of this State.  It just makes sense to me. 


